Subscribe Share ▼ Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 🔊



Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation

Neighborhoods work better when they work together

July 2016

Dear Denver Neighborhood Leaders and Residents

Denver's Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation is launching its first-ever City Leadership Perception Survey. We are initiating this in an effort to hear from Denver residents and to open a different kind of dialog with the City.

Please know that all responses are confidential and only aggregate results will be presented to INC members, City leaders and interested parties.

To ensure quantity of responses, WE ASK THAT YOU SHARE THIS SURVEY LINK with your RNO members and neighbors. Click here to access the survey:

INC CITY PERCEPTION SURVEY

The survey has 10 questions and will take about five minutes of your time to answer.

Thank you in advance for your response and sharing this very important survey with your members and neighbors.

Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation www.denverinc.org

Copyright © 2016 Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

